
 

 

CIRCULAR 

IIS/JED/PRL/2024-25/54                                                                                                   Date: November 6, 2024 

Subject: Introduction of Uniform for Physical Education Periods (Grades VI to XII - Girls) 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that, as part of our ongoing efforts to enhance the Physical Education (PE) 
experience, a standardized uniform for PE classes is being introduced for students in Grades VI to XII 
(Girls). This uniform will consist of a white polo T-shirt and blue track pants (without stripes), designed for 
comfort and ease of movement during PE activities.  

You may click HERE to view a sample of the PE uniform. 

On days when PE period is scheduled, students may wear this uniform to school. Interested parents are 
requested to arrange a loose-fitting PE Uniform for your child by the next week. Although optional, 
adopting this uniform will support consistency and comfort for students in their PE classes. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support in enhancing our students' PE experience. 

 

 
 
 

Copy to: 

• VP-GS 

• COE & VP-BS-i/c  

• AO 

• HM-IX-XII-GS  

• HM-VI-VIII-GS - i/c 

• System Administrator 

• Students of VI to XII – GS 

• School Website 

• SMC for information 

 
 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dVUpemubW3mQnZ87rFq9h7LbdA1ifySk/view?usp=sharing

